Iowa Racquetball Association
Executive Board Meeting Aug. 25, 2014 8:00 – 8:30



In attendance: Denny Baysinger, Don McCormick,
Rob Paulsen, Josh Paul, Susan Acoymo


· Financial Update
· Current account balance: $7,297.46
· Josh reported that approximately he expects as much as $1,200 to come in from donors before the QC Open.
· Update on QC Open
· Josh estimates that the event will not lose money, but doubts that it will be a big money maker.
· All the payouts are coming directly from donations.
· Josh does not believe that our overtime expenses will be too great.
· Josh is a little worried about the draw, as only 1 player has registered.
· Lowe and McCunniff are definite maybes.  There appears to be significant buzz among regular open players such as Hansen, Crosser, Ratchford.
· Josh has sent entry forms out to several locations, including the Waukee and Ankeny YMCAs and Oakmoor.
· Josh asked Don to reach out to Illinois juniors.  Based on conversations he’s had with juniors advocates in Illinois, Josh reckons at least five will join.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Should we comp Jimmy Lowe’s hotel room?  If we book 15 rooms by 9/1, the hotel will give us a room.  
· This vote was tabled until the next meeting
· Discuss findings of Juniors Survey 
· None had time to look at survey results.
· Discuss possible scholarship program for 2014-2015 
· This conversation was tabled until the next meeting
· Next Meeting: Monday, 9/1 at 8:00.
